SHOALWATER BAY INDIAN TRIBE

P.O. Box 130 ® Tokeland, Washington 98590
Telephone (360) 267-6766 ¢ FAX (360) 267-6778

February 11, 2021

To whom it may concern:

Please allow this letter to serve as approval for our planning staff members, Jamie Judkins and Cynthia
Toop, to represent our Council to advocate for the CAA 2021 NOFO to include a formula Grant to be
used for planning Broadband in the amount of $100,000.00.

If you would like any further information, please contact me at the number provide below.

Sincerely,

Charlene Nelson, Chairwoman
Shoalwater Bay Indian Tribe

360-267-8101




